OFFICIAL

PS 4159 Leanne Byrne
South Licensing Team
Preston Police Station
Telephone: 01772 209785

Email: centrallicensing@lancashire. police.uk

27" January 2022

Michaela Murray

Senior Licensing Officer

West Lancashire Borough Councit
Robert Hodge Centre

Stanley Way

Skelmersdale

Lancashire

WNS8 8EE

Dear Michaela,

Ref: Review Application: Ormskirk Superstores, Aughton Street, Ormskirk - WK 270930
Premises Licence No: LN/9924

Lancashire Constabulary, as a Responsible Authority under the Licensing Act 2003, have been
consulted on the Application for the Review of a Premises Licence submitted by Lancashire Trading
Standards against Ormskirk Superstore, 16 Aughton Street, Ormskirk L39 3BW.

Lancashire Constabulary do not have any incidents recorded against the premises, however, there is
a concern over any licensed premises found to be selling age restricted products to underage

persons, and, as such, Lancashire Constabulary supports Lancashire Trading Standards in the
submission of this Review of the Premises Licence.

Yours Faithfully

PS 4159 Leanne Byrne
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